
From City Hall 
City Council Meeting will be Monday, 
August 2 @ 7pm. All citizens are 
encouraged to join us at the Historic 
Ag Building on E. Thompson Street 
for the Council meeting. 

TRASH SERVICE is provided each 

Monday, unless it's a legal holiday.  
RECYCLING pick-up will be 
Tuesday, August 10 & 24. 
Please do not put trash, plastic 
bags, or food in the recycle can. 

If you need recycling or trash cans, please 
contact City Hall.  

LIMB PICK-UP up is every Thursday.  This 

service is provided  for limbs that have 
fallen from natural causes and weather, not 
from landscaping by residents. Limbs must 
be stacked in a pile not to exceed 6ft by 6ft 
x 4ft deep. Please see the guidelines for 
City Services on our website or get a paper 

copy at City Hall. 

Please be kind to our Maintenance 

Department workers as they work 

 in this grueling heat! 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
***Discharging a firearm within the City 
Limits is prohibited. Offenders will be 
prosecuted.  
***There are posted SPEED LIMITS on all 
city streets. Please observe them for the 
safety of all our citizens. 

***As the new school year begins, 
please watch out for school busses 
and help keep our children safe! 

Mayor’s Moment:  “Never 
underestimate the importance of 
having a person in your life who 
can always make you smile.” 

 From our Area Churches 
Bogart United Methodist Church 

will host HOMECOMING  

SERVICES  at 11am  on August 1. 

 A pot-luck luncheon will follow the 

service. The community is invited to 

join us. 

ELECTION INFORMATION 
Qualifying for the general election of City 
Council members opens Wednesday, 
August 18 at 8:30 a.m. and will close at  
4 p.m. Friday, August. 20, 2021. The 
qualifying fee is $144. 

Advance voting will be available Tuesday, 
October 12-Friday October 15,    Monday, 
October 18- Friday, October 22, and 
Monday, October 25 - Friday, October 29 
from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m   on each day. 
Additionally, advanced voting will be open on 
Saturday October 16 and Saturday October 
23 from 9 a.m.  to 4 p.m. 

The general election is Tuesday 
November 2 at the 

Bogart Community Center. 

We are recruiting poll workers for our city 
elections. If you are interested in serving as 
a poll worker, contact Jenny Jordan,  
Bogart Election Superintendent, at   
706-340-6647 or  jennywjordan@gmail.com

SECOND SATURDAY CELEBRATION 
August 14    10m-2pm 

Meet GA author GEORGIANA FIELDS at 

The Friends Bookstore on Main Street 

Shop for special savings at 

Pannell Designs& Events 

Enjoy HokuliaShaved Ice  

and other refreshments available 

 Purchase Bogart Mugs &Shirts 

   At the Bogart Library 
 The Bogart Library is proud to offer our 

     community: 
 ***Printing- Need something printed? Email it to 
  bogartlib@gmail.com and we'll print and have it  
   for you to pick up. 

 *** Concierge Service- Need book   

 recommendations, help with your account, or   
 want  us to pull 30 books on dinosaurs for the    
 grandkids?  Call us and we are happy to help! 

 Knitlits Knitting Group: Thursdays @ 6pm 

 Knitters of all levels are invited to have fun,  
 share ideas, and knit, knit, knit! Beginning   
 knitters ar encouraged to attend. Open to young 

         adult and adult knitters ages 16 years and up. Join  
         in-person or virtually. For the link to the online  
         meeting, email us at bogartlib@gmail.com. 

 Virtual Booktalks: Every Friday @ 2pm 

 Join us on Facebook for virtual booktalks for all 
 ages! We’ll rotate age groups each Friday so  
 everyone can hear about new books, listen to a 
 short reading, and discover new authors!    
 Follow Bogart Library on Facebook to get   
 reminders when programs begin!  

       Bogart Bookies Adult Book Club: 
  Tuesday, August 10 @ 1pm 

 Join our adult book club by picking up a copy of 
 The Worst Hard Time by Timothy Egan, a    

 heartfelt, informative novel about the lives of 
 those who lived through the Great American 
 Dust Bowl. Extra copies are available at the     
 front desk.  

  Diaper Drive 
 The Bogart Library is collecting diapers to   
 donate to the Athens Area Diaper Bank. All  
 sizes are needed and open packs are  
 accepted. Please leave your diaper donations 
 in the bins in the foyer of the library. Read  
 more about the need for diapers in our    
 community at athensareadiaperbank.com.   

 For more information, please call 706-310- 
 3515,  follow us on Facebook, or visit 
 athenslibrary.org. 
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